
A sensitization seminar was conducted by Swakopmund office for fourteen Namibian
Fishery Institute Staff members in September 2015 at Namibian Maritine and Fisheries
Institute (NAMFI) Walvis Bay campus. In addition, the Swakopmund office conducted
the sensitization seminar with the ten National Union of Namibian Workers (NUNW)

affiliate unionists in November 2015.

Members of Swakopmund NUNW affiliates unionists.

6. COMMUNITY OUTREACH PROGRAMME

Swakopmund office handed out information material at the Swakopmund road block
in April 2015. The activity was well received by all and was also applauded by the then
mayor of Swakopmund, His Worship J. Kambueshe.

ACC Swakopmund Officials Set Ndeiluka and Ottilie Shingenge with traffic officer
at the back and Swakopmund Mayor during the handing out of ACC printed

information at the roadblock during the Easter weekend 10km outside Swakopmund


